
 

 

Very Important information regarding SQUID & buying meals in school 
 

Whilst our school IT systems remain disabled in school due to the cyber-attack, the system used in 

school to purchase food ‘SQUID’, cannot be accessed by our staff in school and it has been necessary to 

make some temporary changes. 

 

What remains the same 
• Our students will be able to continue to purchase what they want to at lunch time. 

• Parents/Carers can access their SQUID accounts at home and top up their child’s balance. 

• Free School Meal students will continue to receive their allowance of £2.30 each day 

 

Temporary Changes 
• Students cannot check their balance in school. 

• Students cannot top up their account in school with cash. NO CASH can be accepted in school 

• Any purchases will be debited to the students account each day and taken off the balance. The 

accounts will be allowed to go in to debit to ensure students can continue to purchase food. 

Once our systems are up and running again, if there is an amount outstanding, then we will 

contact you to bring this back up to date 

 

We thank you for your continued support. 


